
From:   Ken Lewko   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 07, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0208-EX-CR-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Doug Young
As described below, NASC agrees to restrict operations to 400 AGL or below while using the ISM bands
902-938 MHz and 2400-2500 MHz for C2. NASC will coordinate with FAA to determine what bands are
approved by them. As of 4 June 2019 (FAA/AUVSI Symposium in Baltimore) they had not made any
decisions and did not seem motivated to do so!
However, until we can contact the FAA to get a determination we will restrict operations to 400 AGL.
Richard Leverich
910 477-1813   

The FAA will not support Command and Control (C2) of UAS above 400 feet using ISM bands such as
902-928 MHz and 2400-2500 MHz. You will need to agree to operation at a maximum altitude of 400 feet
or select other C2 frequencies. Alert this office as to what your choice is


